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Hi Twitter,

We are seeking your re-review of this content in line with your Civic Integrity Policy. As outlined in our
original referral, the tweet encourages multiple voting and falsely claims it is impossible to be caught.
This is false, multiple voting is a crime outlined in Australian electoral laws and detectable by the AEC.
The post therefore breaches your Civic Integrity policy, which prohibits users from positing misleading
information about established laws and regulations for elections. We would greatly appreciate if the
content can be removed as a result of this.

Kind regards,

Australian Electoral Commission

From: Twitter Support <support@twitter.com>

Sent: Friday, 16 June 2023 12:33 AM

To: Social Media <socialmedia@aec.gov.au>

Subject:_ Twitter Receipt of Content Removal Request - Australian Electoral
Commission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

(2]

We have investigated the reported material and determined that at this time it does not
violate our Terms of Service (https://twitter.com/tos) or the Twitter Rules
(https://help.twitter.com/en/rules-and-policies/twitter-rules). Accordingly, we have not
taken any action at this time.

If you have more context to provide, including additional Tweet URLs you would like us
to review, please let us know and we will reevaluate your report. For more information
about how to find a Tweet URL, please visit https://support.twitter.com/articles/80586.

Sincerely,
Twitter
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